
Saline Community Education’s

Safety 
Town

Safety Town is a safety education program geared for the 
pre-kindergarten child. Topics include pedestrian safety, police 
officers, bicycle safety, riding a school bus, safety at home and 
play, fire safety, stranger danger, seat belts and water safety. 
Traffic safety is emphasized daily as children ride through our 
miniature “city” complete with buildings, crossing guards, and 

street signs. Children who complete Safety Town should be 
better prepared to care for themselves as a pedestrian or bus 

rider during their first year of school, as well as becoming 
more safety conscious at home and play. Safety Town has been 
specially designed for your child’s needs - it is fun and educa-
tional. First graders may attend if they haven’t before or if they 

need a refresher. 

Parent Orientation: Orientation will be virtual this year. It is 
the parent’s responsibility to bring their child to Safety Town 
and to pick them up promptly at dismissal. Parents who will 

have someone else picking up the child must designate that at 
the time of enrollment.

DATES (Weekdays Only)
Session A: June 18-28, 9-11:30 am
Session B: June 18-28, 12:30-3 pm
Session C:  July 8-18, 9-11:30 am
Session D: July 8-18, 12:30-3 pm

ELIGIBILITY
Young 5s, Kindergarteners, and First Graders 

in Fall 2024

FEE
$95 (low income families should contact Saline 

Community Education about discounted rates and 
payment plans)

STOP

Registration at salineonline.reg.eleyo.com!
Sponsored by: In Cooperation with:

Saline Fire 
Department

Saline Police 
Department734-662-3300 734-401-4020
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